
The language shown below was included on impacted customer bills from March 1 through March 28, 2006 

Prime Subs Change Charge

Effective 4/15/06, the one time nonrecurring charge for subsequent changes or additions to an ISDN Prime will increase from $50.00 to $100.00 per Prime, per occasion. If you have questions regarding this change or wish to cancel your service, please contact your AT&T Service Representative at the number listed at the top of this bill. Thank you for choosing AT&T Ohio.


